Announcements

Christian Sympathy

Christian sympathy is extended to Spivey Hood and family on the death of his father, Sebron Yates Hood Jr. Mr. Hood passed away on Friday, December 17.

Welcome

We welcome Brian Monroe as our guest musician this morning. Brian is Director of Sales and Marketing for the Myrtle Beach Convention Center.

New 2011 Altar Flower Calendar

The 2011 Flower Calendar has been posted. Please take a moment to reserve dates that are meaningful to you. Altar flowers are especially needed in January and February.

Youth Leadership Meeting

The next Youth Leadership meeting will be on Tuesday, January 4 at 6:00 p.m. in the FLC. See Neal for more information.

Choir Rehearsals

The Chancel Choir will resume rehearsals on Wednesday, January 5 at 7:00 p.m. in the Fellowship Hall. The Cherub and Wesley Treble Choirs will resume rehearsals on Sunday, January 9 at 4:30p.m. in the Hut. The Carillion Choir will resume rehearsal on Wednesday, January 12 at 6:00 p.m.

United Methodist Women

UMW will have an executive meeting on Tuesday, January 11 at 7:00 p.m. in the FLC.

United Methodist Men

UMM will meet on Monday, January 10 at 6:30 p.m.in the FLC. All Methodist men are invited to attend. Bring a friend.

Conway Christian Women's Fellowship

This women's fellowship will meet on January 10 at 11:30 a.m. at Westminster ARP Church. Lunch is \$5 per person, RSVP by 1/5/11. Bring a friend for free!

Attendance

Sunday School	135
Morning Worship	220
Evening Service	65

Stewardship Report

Operating	7,638.56
Music Scholarship	5.00
Chancel Choir	185.00
Good Samaritan	10.00
Christmas Project	150.00
Help4Kids	50.00
Music Discretionary	75.00
Worship	251.96
Sub Total	8,365.52
Building Fund	2847.00
Total	11,212.52

Church Office

The Church Office will be closed on Monday, December 27 and Tuesday, December 28. Happy New Year FUMC!

Renovation Update

In an effort to help everyone stay informed regarding renovation activities, please make note of the following:

- We are now worshiping in the Fellowship Hall and we plan to remain there through the end of this year
- Dangerous construction areas will be marked for your safety. Please stay in designated areas
- The back parking lot is closed.
- There is a link on the church's home page to a photo album of the renovation progress.
- FLC Doors have been equipped with Key Pad Entry.
 The Codes are the same except you <u>must press</u> the star key (*) at the end.
- Be sensitive to the parking needs of those who have issues related to mobility (especially older members and families with infants)
- Expect the unexpected Be flexible and we will adapt as needed to make adjustments

Last Week:

- Flooring in the pulpit and choir areas has been prepped and is being stained
- Roof installed on the elevator, elevator rooms and elevator lobby
- Exterior door-jams are being roughed in

Serving Next Sunday, January 2

Altar Guild: Janet Roche and Janet Von Deck

Counting Committee: (Sunday) Jan Bitting and Blake Martin (Monday): Margaret Thompson and Maxine Dunn

Sound Technician:

Ushers: Eric Fox, Bo Ives, Sammy Johnson, Richard Jordan, Lee Hickman, Ken Senn, Bill Taylor, Mike Thomas, Frank Watts, Chris Wright

Nursery Volunteers: Jonathan Hayes, Mary Catherine Cecil, Elizabeth Senn, Mary McKellar Purvis, Ali Thompson

Children's Church: Neal Hendrick UMYF Supper: UMYF is not meeting.

Evening Service (Hut): Reverend Mac Kinnett

Birthdays This Week

December 26: Wanda Kleine December 28: Teresa Bell December 29: Joan Booth, Melinda Hyman, January 1: George Kyzer, Carolyn Cox, Hannah Boyle

CAP Food Needs for January
Pasta and Sauce, Peanut Butter,
Jelly and Bottled Juice